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Dear Colieagues:

The students in each of the three programs will be enrolled as Continuing Edycation students,
Although these students are not pursuing a degree, their presence on campus allows the programs
to offer something that is not available in other post-secondary programs for students with

There are some key people operating these programs and | would like o use this [etter to
introduce them to you. Many of you may alrcady know Brynn Lawrence, who has been the on-
campus facilitator from Rochester Schools for the past three years, She is now joined by Kristen
Ashley, the on-campus facilitator from Waterford Schools and Lea VanAmberg, the Director of

Oakland University Transitions,
In order for these programs to be successful we are asking for your support, If you are a

profegsor or instructor, we hope you will provide the transition students access to your c¢lasses
where appropriate, Despite their cognitive itmpairments, each of these students has shown
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employment on camypus, Finally, we ask evervone’s help in identifying additional OU students
who would be willing to serve as peer mentors for the Transitions students,

If it has not happened already, it is very likely that one or more of the three program leaders will

be contacting you in the near future to discuss opportunities you may have available for (he
Transitions students.

Please feel free 10 contact me at wiggins(@oakland.edy or extension 3095 if you have any
questions, concerns or suggestions.

Thank you in advance for your support of this expanded venture.

Sincerely,

Robert A. Wiggins
Associate Dean
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